
Words of Encouragement 
From Our Manor Community



Hello Sister, I hope you are safe and well. I am so happy 
to have this opportunity to reach out to you, please 
know that I am praying for you and all other Sisters to 
remain safe. I know God is looking out for the Manor 
community. I cannot wait to see you soon on campus.

Love,
Jessica Zsoldos

All my love, thoughts and prayers are with my dear 
Basilian Sisters; although we cannot see each other 

physically at this time, I pray daily for all the members 
of our Basilian family and pray ardently that this 

health crisis may soon resolve itself, so that we may 
once again experience joyful and meaningful time 

together! Blessings and love! 

Tom Verni



Dear Sisters of St Basil the Great,

I hope you are well during this Coronavirus pandemic. 
Thank you very much for your prayers for us! I miss 
being on campus with its special history and beautiful 
buildings. I especially miss teaching our wonderful 
students with our 4 horses that patiently teach each 
class how to see beauty in creation and help the sick 
and injured animals. Thank you for establishing Manor 
College and for continuing to lead us to Christ in an 
ever-changing world, even now producing masks for 
healthcare personnel!

Sending you my best regards!
Amy Bentz, VMD, DACVIM

Sending many hugs and kisses to all of you. 
Please stay healthy, xo



All the faculty at Manor are grateful to the sisters for 
their years of devotion to the College. I keep you all in 
my daily prayers and pray for an end to our isolation.
I look forward to returning to campus and upholding 

the traditions instilled by our founders. 

Praying for the health and safety of all the sisters.

I am really hoping you are all safe during this horrible 
time. Just want to thank you for all that you do and for 
helping me when I was at SBA. Your legacy will live on 
because of the wonderful caring people that you are. 
Saint Basil was an inspiration to us all. 
We are #ManorStrong

Take care and God bless you!

Thinking about you during these challenging, isolating 
times. You are so used to all the students around campus 
and all the activity of the college, this may be really hard 

for you. Know that we are thinking about you and we 
will be back soon enough! Stay Healthy!!

Dr. Marks Sister Francis, I hope this note finds you well. 
Stay safe and know that you are in my prayers.

Warm Regards,  Jen Winters



Hello! I am Katie and I work full time at Manor College. 
I wanted to share this quote that my Grandmother said 
to me. She said, “I think all of this is happening so that 
people can stop, spend time with their families, reflect, 
and speak more with God.” She said that in March and it 
has carried me through these odd times. God bless and 
stay safe!

Dear Sisters, I am of thinking of you and keeping you in 
my thoughts, praying that you continue to stay healthy. 

Blessings, 
Danny

Dear Sisters, Thank you for always being our guiding 
star at Manor College to strive to uphold our Basilian 
mission in all that we do. Thank you for keeping the 
staff, students, and faculty at Manor College and St. 
Basil Academy in your prayers. I am praying for your 
continued happiness, health, and safety in the weeks 
that lie ahead, and I so look forward to connecting with 
you again when it is safe for us to return to campus. 
Please know that we are hard at work to ensure the 
continued success of our institution during these trying 
times, and we are eternally grateful for the support and 
care you give us. You are in my daily prayers, and I wish 
you many good days ahead until we meet again!

We hope you’re doing well. We’re keeping you
 in our prayers.



Dear Sisters, You are in our daily prayers. We are thinking of 
you. We hope you are all staying safe and healthy, and we thank 

you for the prayers you have been sharing for us. We are so 
glad to be a part of the Basileiad with you, St. Basil H.S., and the 
Basilian Spirituality Center. We are confident that Saints Basil & 
Macrina are interceding for us. We continue to rely upon them. 

Blessings always, Dr. Jon Peri

Dear Sister Francis, Renya, the children and I hope that 
you are doing well. We miss seeing you and the children 
miss seeing your picture in the hallway when they go 
to the Ukrainian Nest. I am so glad that you came to 
the Sister’s luncheon at the museum in March. We hope 
that you are in good spirits and we know that you are 
keeping busy and praying for all of us. We are doing 
well and pray for the end of this virus. We hope to see 
you soon when things are safer. God Bless You.

Sister Cecilia, I hope you are doing well. Stays safe 
and many blessings to you.



Sisters, 

I am praying for your health and safety during this time. 
Thank you for being such a blessing. 

With love, 
Anne Kiczula

Sister Frances, I hope you are doing well. Stay well. 
Many blessings to you.

 Kathy

Dear Sister Cecilia and Sister Francis, I hope you are 
both doing well. I miss seeing you both on a daily basis. 
Hopefully when things go back to normal we can meet 

for lunch. Please stay safe and know I pray for you both 
every night. Love you both! 

Best, 
Fran

I miss seeing all of your wonderful smiles at the Dental 
Center. Thank you for all that you are doing during this 
time. Please know I am thinking of you and can’t wait to 
see you all again. God Bless and stay healthy!



Dear Sister Cecilia & Sister Francis, I think of you both 
frequently and pray for your continued health and 
safety. I am looking forward to returning to Manor and 
seeing you again, hopefully soon! With my prayers and 
best wishes, Ginny

Dear Sisters,

I am hoping you are all safe and well during this awful 
pandemic. It is so difficult to isolate oneself and not be 

near other people we love and miss. I am sure your faith 
is carrying you through this and you are finding ways to 

share that strength with others, just as you always do. 
You are all in my thoughts and prayers.

Charmaine



Hello Sisters of St. Basil the Great, 

We are thinking of you and praying for you daily. We know this is 
a challenging and difficult time, but I wanted to encourage you with 
a verse that I’ve been clinging to during these last 7 weeks of being 

home.

 Let us not grow weary of doing 
good, for in due season we will reap 

if we do not give up.
Galatians 6:9

Thank you for being steady in your ways of supporting Manor 
College and our mission, we are here for you and are praying for all 

of your health and wellness. 

We love you!



Sisters: I am praying for your health and safety during 
this pandemic. I also pray that joy enters your heart 
every day. 

Cherie 

All the faculty at Manor are grateful to the sisters for 
their years of devotion to the college.  I keep you all in 
my daily prayers and pray for an end to our isolation. 
I look forward to returning to campus and upholding 

the traditions instilled by our founders.  

Praying for the health and safety of all the sisters.

Hi Sisters! I hope you are all doing well. I miss seeing 
you terribly. Hopefully with all of this home time, 

you are able to connect with each other and with God. 
Perhaps you’ve gotten time to do some nice puzzles or 
play games? I bet Sister Francis is good at those! I pray 
for you all daily and cannot wait until we can see each 

other again for tea :) 

Love, Allison Mootz



Thank you for all of your support.

 Best wishes and may God continue

 to  bless you abundantly.




